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OUA MEMO 00-0821-0214 

MEMORANDUM 

25 August 2021 

 

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister 

Schools Division Superintendents 

 Regional and Division DRRM Coordinators 

 

Subject: POSTPONEMENT OF THE NATIONAL COORDINATORS  

MID-YEAR EVALUATION AND PLANNING 

 

 

 The refers to OUA Memo No. 00-0721-0173 dated 24 July 2021 titled 2021 

National DRRM Coordinators Mid-Year Evaluation and Planning.  Please note that 

the said activity is postponed.   

 

The new schedule of the said mid-year evaluation and planning will be on 

01-02 September 2021.  

 

 The postponement will give enough time for the consolidation of data and 

finalization of reports.  The deadline for submission of reports is extended to 25 

August 2021. 

 

 For more information, queries, and concerns on this subject, please contact 

the Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) through (02) 8637 

4933 or email at drrmo+pb@deped.gov.ph (cc: drrmo@deped.gov.ph).  

 

For immediate dissemination and appropriate action.  

 

                                                                   

 

 

       ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 

              Undersecretary for Administration  
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